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Questions

Cllr Jon Hubbard 

Comments and Questions on the Closure of Christie Miller Leisure Centre 

To Councillor Toby Sturgis – Cabinet Member for Spatial Planning, 
Development Management and Property

Question 

At the Area Board we received an update on the closure of the Christie Miller Leisure 
Centre and several people asked what was going to happen to the site once Places 
for People hand it back over to the Council. Are there plans to declare the building, 
and the highways builds adjacent to it, as surplus and dispose of them? And if so, 
what is the intended use?

Answer

The council is working to empty and decommission both the sports centre and the 
adjacent former highways depot building. We are considering all of the potential 
options for the site, including disposal, and those options will be brought before 
Cabinet at the appropriate time for decision.


